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Congratulations to our People Helping People Scholarship Winners 

Mia Wiethaus is a Freshman 
attending Viterbo University 
studying Nursing.

Sananda Shyamkumar is a 
Sophomore at UW-Madison 
studying Biochemistry.

Rion Harmon is a Sophomore 
attending Mount Mary University 
studying Business Administration.

Thank you to everyone who applied for our 2024 People Helping People Scholarship!

This year, Northwestern Mutual Credit Union had 54 well-qualified scholarship applicants. We are proud to award three $1,000 
scholarships to our winners, listed below.

Our Downtown branch is moving to a new location within the 
Tower & Commons, conveniently located just to the east of the 
main entrance on Mason Street!

We will still require check-in with security for retirees and non-NM employees 
visiting the branch - nothing is changing with our security policies.

Our Downtown Branch is Moving!

As a result, our Downtown branch will be closing at 11:00am on October 18, 2024. Our Franklin branch will remain open 
normal business hours (8:00am - 4:00pm), and we will remain available as usual via phone. 

Visiting a Shared Branch is also an option. Locate a Shared Branch near you by visiting our website and selecting ‘Find 
Branch’ in the toolbar located on the right side of the homepage, or visit: co-opcreditunions.org/locator/

Please be patient with wait times on the phone that day, as many of our employees will be assisting with the move. 

We look forward to serving our members Monday morning, business as usual!



24 Hour Access to 
Account Information
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Federally Insured by NCUA

Track every purchase anywhere you go with digital card management.

Intuitive. Color-coded trends make it easy to see where you’re spending, 
from the grocery store to the gas station.

Detailed. View month-over-month graphs to see how much you spend on 
household needs, traveling and personal care.

Budget-friendly. Monitor your subscriptions and recurring purchases with 
ease.

Download our NMCU Mobile App Today to Get Started! Simply search 
‘NMCU Mobile’ in your app store.

Once you have our mobile app, select ‘Cards’ in the bottom menu. Select 
‘Controls & Alerts’ found under ‘Manage Card’ and enable Merchant Types 
and Transaction Types. Spend Insights will then be active for you to view.

Stay Ahead of Your Expenses & Instantly Monitor Spending

Find Us on Facebook!

Follow along for important updates and timely, 
relevant information! 

NMCU Holiday Club

On October 1st, 2024, the balances of over 800 existing 
accounts were transferred to savings, and members have 
already begun saving for the 2024 holiday season.

The Northwestern Mutual Credit Union Holiday Club has long 
been a valuable tool for our members to save for their holiday 
spending needs.

The maximum balance in the Holiday Club account is $7,500 
and the dividend rate for the upcoming year is 4.86% APY.

If you are already participating in the Holiday Club program, 
your account has automatically renewed and existing payroll 
deductions will continue without interruption.

To open a new account, give us a call, or 

use our online account opening option by 

logging on to Virtual Branch and clicking 

“New Account”.

Happy Holidays from all of us at Northwestern 
Mutual Credit Union!


